
Hello Everyone! 
 
I'm writing to let you know that we still have spots in many of our Zoom camps (which come with a Box 
of Awesome!) this summer:  

 
I'm also writing to let you know that I'm teaching Chemistry Gurus the week of June 28th and would love 
to have more 3-5th graders in my camp! (Please spread the word if you know anyone!) We had SO much 
fun last year and here is a picture or our "Mad Scientists" from last summer: 
 



 
The Box of Awesome for Chemistry Gurus comes packed with chemistry equipment for a variety of labs 
and hands-on activities! I also always include an activity that can be done outdoors to get the kids off of 
their screens for a while! My campers absolutely LOVED it last summer! 
 
You can sign up at www.wisecamps.org! 
 
Thanks! 
 
~Melissa Baker :D 
Co-Executive Director of Wise Camps 

http://www.wisecamps.org/

